
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

I am pleased to notify you that many fine pianos used in our schools are now  

available for purchase. These pianos have been on loan to us as part of a  

special arrangement with Jasons Music Center. These pianos are  

made available for purchase during an annual sale and  

are being offered at significantly reduced prices. The selection  

includes new and used baby grands, uprights, consoles,  

digital pianos and player pianos from manufacturers  

like Kawai, Baldwin, Kimball, Steinway and more.  

The new pianos have been meticulously maintained,  

and come with full manufacturer warranties.  
 

We are grateful for the use of these instruments to  

better the music education of our students. This  

arrangement is an excellent answer to the age-old  

problem of having older pianos in school systems that  

are in constant need of repair or replacement. We need your assistance to perpetuate this invaluable 

program. 
 

This page will allow you to purchase one of these instruments before they’re offered to the public.. 

 
There are two occasions when you might see these pianos: 
 

1. By appointment (recommended) on Friday, April 26
th

 or Saturday April 27
th

, prior to the 

general public sale. This appointment portion of the event will have the best selection and pricing. 
 

For an appointment please call 410-647-3442. 
 

2. General Public Sale. You are welcome to attend the advertised sale for the general public on 

Sunday, April 28
th

, from 10 am to 3 pm.  
 

The sale will be conducted at Jasons Piano Warehouse, 509-F McCormick Dr., Hanover, MD 21076.  

 
Budgetary sources remain limited, the importance of this creative program increases. Having sufficient 

pianos in our music departments is essential for our children. If you would like to own a fine piano, I 

hope that you will take advantage of this opportunity to enrich your life and benefit the Archdiocese of 

Baltimore Schools at the same time. 


